

2017 / 2018 Board of Directors

Sam Federici President / Web Master 1602 Huntcliff Way 443.326.5484

federici.sam@gmail.com

Carin Ferrante
Vice President
2015 Huntwood Drive
410.573.0347
carinferrante@gmail.com

Diane Arvidson
Secretary
2026 Huntwood Drive
202.262.9700
Pippytoo@outlook.com

Jack Mayhew
Treasurer
2021 Huntwood Drive
410.721.1675
Intruder06@me.com

Dona Sauerburger Director at large 1606 Huntcliff Way 301.858.0138 dona@sauerburger.org

Molly Kalifut Director at Large 1612 Huntcliff Way 443.995.1329

molly.kalifut@gmail.com

Rachel Waldron
Director at large
2023 Thresam Court
410.721.7841
rachel waldron@yahoo.com

Huntington Woods Property owners' association, Inc.

huntingtonwoods.org

January 15, 2018

Dear Huntington Woods Property Owners;

In an effort to conserve your HWPOA funds we are again using email to remind you of your dues obligation. <u>Therefore, please consider this to be your invoice.</u>

Your HWPOA dues for 2018 are \$200.00 and are due by March 31, 2018. Dues not paid by April 1, 2018 will incur a 6% late fee.

Please make your check payable to HWPOA and mail or drop the check off at the address below. If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me or one of the board members.

The Huntington Woods Property Owners Association takes great pride in having one of the lowest HOA dues in the area. This continues to remain possible due to the volunteers who serve on the board and those homeowners who offer their expertise and hard work in other areas.

Thank you for your prompt payment.

Respectfully yours,

Jack Mayhew

John W, (Jack) Mayhew

Treasurer, HWPOA

2021 Huntwood Drive

Gambrills, Md. 21054